

Author: Herb Hartman at DOC  
 Date: 11/08/1999 8:59 AM  
 Normal  
 TO: Tom Morrison

CC: Susan Benson  
 Subject: Weekly reports 11.1.99

## ----- Message Contents

Morrison weekly schedule(11/1 - 11/5)  
 Mon L.T. mtg.(8:30-10), Me. Res. mapping proj. mtg(10)  
 DAPS mtg, Human Res. planning(2:30-4:30)  
 Tue Office  
 Wed Lands Reg. managers mtg.(9-3)BMHI  
 3rd party audit mtg.(3-4)  
 Thu Office  
 Fri Annual leave

-----  
 Herb's Schedule:

Mon...office  
 Tue...office  
 Wed...9:30-11:00 Whaleboat Island @ MCHT/Brunswick  
 Thu...office; 2:00 doctor; 3-4 Blaine House  
 Fri...John's Bridge w/ LURC

-----  
 Ralph Knoll Week Ending 10/30/99

## Acquisitions:

JM Huber- Waiting for closing package. Scarborough- Waiting for closing package.  
 Nicasious- Issues with the appraisal are being sorted out. Looks like Legacy will fund at least \$1,000,000, and TPL putting on the pressure to get the other 1M.  
 Hennig R/W Exchange- Hennig has started the roadwork, and will try to complete this fall.  
 Champion Trade- On hold until next session.  
 Poland Spring- We've received the first payment, but I'm still waiting for the production. Also, need to follow up with S. Reg. to get final project time schedule.  
 VR Investments- Extended p&s agreement to mid-Nov.. Now waiting for the check.  
 Cayuga Trade- Expect to close next week.  
 Ft. Kent/ St. John- Project agreement circulating for signatures.  
 PI/ Washburn- Surran needs to get p&s to Chandler for his review.  
 Sherwood revising appraisal based on Moniz's review.  
 Mt. Blue- Wagner conducting timber inventory, and we are about to sign a MOU with the MNAP to conduct a natural resource inventory.  
 FERC- Steve continues to be quite active with FERC issues.  
 Philoon Trade- No activity.  
 Kennebec Highlands- One p&s agreement has been signed, and one other has been sent out for signing. Some deed restrictions are causing some issues.  
 Telos/ Lock Dam- Herb working with Surran on this one. Dennysville- Waiting for the Town to sign the deed.  
 Newport/ Dover- Waiting for the project agreement to surface from DOT.  
 Codyville/ Molunkus- We need to meet with Robin and Surran, proceed with solving these issues.  
 Peaks-Kenny- I need to follow up with Hall on Marilyn Hill's proposal.  
 Owen Wight- I need to have Picher conduct a survey of the parcel before proceeding to the next step.  
 Colorado Lot- The auction was very successful. We will receive \$60,000, \$12,000 more then the fair market value.  
 Plum Creek- Have met with the Greenville group, and will now meet with